Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN # 68 Wednesday, December 19, 2012

Attention Seniors: It is now time to compose your senior write-up! The write-up cannot be more than 150 words,
and it should include your activities and a short shout out to friends and family. Please log into Moodle for the
specifics. All seniors should now see a Yearbook class as an option after they log into Moodle. See Mrs. Daveler in
room 25 if you have any questions. These are due by January 31st! J. Daveler

Attention all Co-Op students. Class will be held Thursday, 12/20 7" Period INSTEAD of Friday, 12/21. S. Brenner

Attention Key Club Members: If you are interested in attending the PA Key Club District Convention in March, please
stop by Mr. Aiello's room (207) by the end of Friday to sign up and pick up an information sheet. D. Aiello

Attention Student Drivers - You must display your hang tag from your review mirror. Beginning today, December
19th, if you do not have a tag in your window, you will be fined. Security and Administration

WRITERS needed! Are you clever and outrageously funny? Does your sense of humor “tickle the funny bone”?
FOLLIES needs your talent! Sign up for an audition time outside room 162 between December 17" and January 4™
Please make sure that you take and complete a Writing Staff Application and bring an original sketch to the audition.
Auditions will be January 7, 8 and 9. Feel free to contact Julia Murray or Scott Moon with any questions! E. Fritz

In cooperation with the Pennsylvania Higher Education Assistance Agency (PHEAA), we will be hosting a free
Financial Aid Night for students and families on Thursday, January 10, 2013 from 7:00 pm — 8:00 pm in Convocation
Hall. Parents and students will learn what they need to do to apply for all types of financial aid, including completing
the Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) which is required to qualify for most student aid programs such
as the Pennsylvania State Grant, Federal Pell Grant, institutional awards and low-cost federal student and parent
loans. A. King

Bluetique Holiday orders and Dawg Pound shirts are in! Please pick them up during your lunch today or Thursday.
SOFTBALL: If you are not involved in a winter sport and plan on playing softball this spring please come to an
important meeting on Thursday, January 3 at 2:45 in room 031. Plans for open gym time at Overlook will be

discussed. G. Woznicki

The Junior Class officers will be selling crewneck sweatshirts until Friday, December 21. The cost is $20 and all
profits benefit the Class of 2014 prom. See a junior class officer to see the design or to buy one. MTHS Class of 2014

The Sophomore Class Tropical Smoothie fundraiser is today, December 19th from 4:00 — 8:00 p.m. Come out and
support the class by enjoying a tasty smoothie or wrap. MTHS Class of 2015

Today, December 19" before coming to support the boys at their first home basketball game, eat in or take out at
Uncommon Pizza and make sure to mention you are there in support of the Manheim Township Freshman Class of

2016 and 20% of your order will go to our class fund. MTHS Class of 2016

TODAY’S SPORTS

SPORT A A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME
Vbbasket Ephrata H HS-Arena 6:00
Vgbasket Ephrata A MS 6:00 4:45
Frgbasket Conestoga Valley A HS 4:00 2:50
Frbbasket Conestoga Valley H HS — Arena & South 4:00
Frgbasket Conestoga Valley A HS 5:00 2:50

K. Raquet



